
ALBERT G. BUSTAMANTE R. Laurence Macon
Campaign Treasurer
(512) 226-7000

October 26, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I called your office Monday to brief you on my
friend Dr. Armando Gutierrez. Armando is the
young man I introduced to you as you were leaving
Sen. Carlos Truan's Appreciation Banquet a couple
of weeks ago. I am enclosing some information on
Armando for your consideration.

Armando was my college professor at the University
of Texas. He was very supportive and helpful to
"Chicano" students at U.T. He visited my home in
Alice during one of those years and met my mother
and father. My father thought highly of him and I
know Armando held my father in high regard.

We hope that your busy schedule will allow for us
to visit with you, in the near future, about
Armando's race for the office of Texas State
Treasurer. One of us will be calling to set up an
appointment. Take care doctor.
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*llwSylvia Arriola
District Director for
Albert G. Bustamante
Member of Congress
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